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BEGINS
Scran undertakes major organisational review

Scran - Scotland’s internationally renowned educational and cultural
heritage web service - has just announced a re-structuring of staff as a
first step to align it with the future of online electronic media in Scottish
education and lifelong learning.

The first step in this review involves a staff re-structure which requires
reducing the staffing numbers by 10 in order to achieve cost savings.

Mark Jones, Chairman, said “While this is regrettable, The Scran Trust is
confident that the restructuring, combined with continued Scottish
Executive financial support, will secure the organisation’s future. It is
important to tie Scran in with national strategies in both education and
culture.”

Scran will be consulting with stakeholders and the Scottish Executive to
ensure it continues both to deliver a high quality service and to assist in
creating a more joined up approach to digital media in line with the
Cultural Commission’s Review of Culture in Scotland and the
development of the Scottish Schools’ Digital Network.
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